
Dear Representative and Committee, 
 
 
I am a concerned parent in Bend, Oregon.  Please vote "NO" on HB 3063. 
It is important to my family to maintain a non-medical vaccine exemption.  I believe that 
choosing whether to vaccinate my children is a fundamental religious right that 
should not be infringed upon.   
The fact is that most vaccine package inserts state in Section 13 that it "...has not been 
evaluated for carcinogenic or mutagenic potential, or potential to impair fertility." Top of 
page six of package 
insert: https://www.fda.gov/.../BiologicsBloodVaccines/UCM123789.pdf 
 
In addition, I personally know families who have experienced negative vaccine 
reactions.   
Please vote "NO" on HB 3063.   
 
 

Thank you, 
 
Zach Boettner 
Bend, Oregon 
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